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THE CITY OF CAMDEN

PUBLIC NOTICE

City Council Meeting - March 17, 2020

New Jersey Governor Phil Murphy has declared a public health
emergency stemming from the novel coronavirus (COVID-19)
pandemic. Large public gathering and public meetings have
been discouraged.

In order to protect the health of the public and Camden City
Council members, City Council will be observing the practice of
social distancing. This means that all meeting attendees must
be seated not closer than 6 feet from one another. The
observance of social distancing will necessarily limit the number
of people who can physically attend a City Council Meeting.

Members of the public will have the option of participating in
the March 17, 2020 City Council meeting scheduled for 4:30
p.m. via livestreaming on the City of Camden website at
ci.camden.nj.us

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

For updates on novel coronavirus (COVID-19) visit:
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at cdc.gov
NJ Department of Health at nj.gov/health or call 1-800-222-1222




